
Dear Parents/Guardian,

Your child has not had their vision checked in school. This has been due to the COVID 19 pandemic.

At the bottom of this email is a link to a website where you can register and book your child an appointment to be screened. The screening will take ten minutes.

If they fail screening, they will be seen and treated by the Community Ophthalmology team on the same day. This may take an additional one to two hours.

This initiative will run on the Grangegorman campus of TU Dublin at St Laurence’s Church.

Appointments will take ten minutes and will be available between 0900 and 1650, Monday to Friday from Mon, June 28th 2021 to Fri, July 23rd 2021. Due to ongoing COVID-19 restrictions only one adult is allowed to accompany each child.

If you do not wish to, or are unable to attend, you can choose to pay to have a private optician check your child’s vision in the same way as this initiative.

If you do not attend this initiative, there will be no other HSE run vision screening for your child. This is due to backlog from the COVID-19 pandemic.

The link to book your child into the screening is below. The booking process will take place on the swiftqueue website

https://www.swiftqueue.com/cho9-vision.php




